CAMPUS SAFETY

January 2024 Letter to Families

We are pleased to provide an update on our ongoing commitment to campus
security. Ensuring the safety of your child remains our utmost priority, and we
want to highlight key enhancements to our security measures:

1. Two armed guards are now on duty from 7 am to 6 pm to reinforce campus
security.

2. All vehicles entering the campus without dashboard ID will be personally
greeted.

3. Our advanced security system will immediately alert offices and cell phones
to any entry through the main gate from Sherman Way, ensuring a swift
response to intrusions.

4. Utilizing remote-controlled access systems, we can promptly lock down all
doors 24/7 in the event of an unwanted guest, ensuring heightened security and
controlled access.

5. Time-specific access control allows us to regulate entry based on schedules,
reinforcing security protocols for driveway gates, pedestrian gates, and
classroom doors.

7. Visual ID monitors and QR codes at pedestrian gates strengthen our ability
to identify authorized visitors, enabling immediate access control through
integrated cell phones. _?-;A_«f k A ) o
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9. Al-equipped surveillance cameras with tracking systems proactively identify
unauthorized individuals, notifying school offices, security, and administration
in real-time for any unusual activities.

11. After school daycare access gate will close at 4 pm, requiring parents to
enter from the pedestrian gate near the cafeteria entrance by the school office.

Your collaboration in ensuring a safe and secure campus is highly valued.
Should you have any questions or need further clarification on these updates,
please don't hesitate to reach out.
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